
City and Borough of Juneau 
Engineering Department 

155 South Seward Street 
Juneau, Alaska 99801 

Telephone: 586-0490  FAX: 586-0897    
 
 
July 29, 2010 
 

FAXED LETTER 
 
 
RE: Whittier Street and Teslin Street Paving 
 RFQ No. E11-043 
 
 
Bryce Kidd 
SECON 
1836 Anka Street 
Juneau, Alaska 99801 
 
 
Dear Mr. Kidd: 
 
Your company submitted the only quote for this project.  The City and Borough of Juneau will 
accept your quote of $43,126.50 for the above-referenced project and is initiating award. 
 
Please have certificate(s) of insurance faxed to my attention at 586-4530.  

 
If you have any Subcontractors, please fax the Subcontractor Report to (907) 586-4530 by August 
2, 2010. 
 
We appreciate your interest, and thank you for submitting a quote for this project.  We are currently 
processing a Purchase Order.  Once that is issued and we have proof of insurance, we will issue 
Notice to Proceed. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jennifer Mannix 
Contract Administrator 
 
 
c: John Nelson, CBJ Project Manager 
 
 
 


